
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting - March 7th. 2015 - 10:30 

Present: - Tom Middleton, Kim Clayton, Bill Clayton, Andrew Middleton, 

  Debbie Devey, Tim Kitchen, Jackie Kitchen, Peter Box, F Vale. 

Site Manager and Rent Collector: - Tom Middleton 

• AGM details – No grants will be available from the council for this 

year and the council are not paying for the annual show. There is 

£16,006 in the association account. The Grenfell site contributes 

the most in rent and water payments followed closely by Goscote 

site.  

• We have put in a request for the toilets to be sited by the main 

gate and linked to the main sewer giving us all year round usage. A 

survey by the water board will cost £250.  

• Debbie raised the point that in other areas, funds are shared pro 

rata to the size of each site to be spent as they see fit.  

• Members are asked to attend the monthly Association Meetings in 

order to have some influence on the spending of money. Meetings 

are held at Colebatch's Club, (699 Bloxwich Road Leamore) on the 

2nd. Monday of every month at 7. 30. 

• Joe Bates has sadly suffered a severe stroke so the shop opening 

times cannot be guaranteed. We wish him a speedy recovery. 

• Andrew will look into opening an account for site funds at Walsave in 

Bloxwich. 

• Rats are becoming a real problem and plot holders are urged to keep 

plots as tidy as possible. 

• Tim has been contacted by Big Centre TV in regards to taking part 

in an allotment based series called “The Wellies” 

Meeting closed at 11:15    Next meeting 11th. April at 10:30 


